
 

Dear Parent, 

We had planned for next week, week beginning 18th May, to be a well-being week so 

we are going to carry on with this plan.  

As a whole school we would love to see you all getting involved in both learning 

about and improving your well-being. We are therefore setting some lovely 

activities to get involved with during the week. In order to give you the freedom 

and time to do these activities we will be pausing the setting of work in other 

subjects such as Maths and Language, until after half term. 

Well-being is an important part of the curriculum and it has never been so 

important as it is during these times. We would love to see what you all get up to 

over the week via Google Classroom. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The Staff of Ysgol Derwen 


